
HED,Inc Makes Change to Website Domain Name 

HED, Inc. is pleased to announce their domain name has changed from hedonline.com to 

HEDcontrols.com. 

“The change embodies who we are and what we do; it will help to strengthen our brand further.” 

Stated Paul Ludwig, President and CEO of HED, Inc. 

Links to the HED website that use the HEDonline.com domain will automatically be redirected to 

HEDcontrols.com. 

Please whitelist the hedcontrols.com domain, re-attach backlinks, update internal 

records, bookmarks and address books accordingly so that important communications 

are not interrupted. 

For questions contact us at info@HEDcontrols.com or call 262-670-5184. 
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